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23 September 2021 

 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian  
 
Recommendation to wear face coverings walking around buildings at school 
 
I wanted to write to you with regards to COVID-19 cases within the school. 
 
We are experiencing numerous and an ongoing number of cases of COVID-19 within the 
community. This is a trend across Berkshire. National figures suggest that over 40% of new 
cases are from secondary school aged children.  
 
In order to protect our community and minimise disruption to learning, we are advising that 
students wear face coverings when moving around indoors within school from Friday 24 
September. We, therefore, suggest that students wear face coverings in all inside spaces 
apart from classrooms when lessons have started. This interim measure will help to keep our 
community safe. I will also be making the recommendation to staff to wear face coverings in 
order to help protect our students. 
 
If you are concerned about any members of your family being vulnerable, please do not 
hesitate to contact your child’s Head of Year. 
 
Whilst this interim measure is a recommendation only, we would be grateful for your support 
in helping to keep our community safe. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr P Gibson 
Headteacher  
 
  


